
 

 

OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL  

      
  

 

 

ROADWORKS NOTICE 
 

18/03/25 
 
Dear Resident/Business Owner, 
 
Fulton Hogan will be undertaking road resurfacing night works on behalf of the Department for 
Infrastructure and Transport as per the details outlined below: 
 

Location: 
Victor Harbor Road, Mount Jagged 

(adjacent Isaacson Road) 

Dates (weather permitting): Monday, 24 March – Friday, 28 March 2025 

 
Works will be undertaken on a single night during the date range listed above, between 
the hours of 7pm and 6am.  
 
Please note the following: 
 

• Speed and lane restrictions will be in place throughout the works. Please follow signage 
and instructions from on-site traffic controllers. 

• Local access will be maintained throughout the works.  

• Side streets will remain open and accessible for the duration of the works. 

• Road users are urged to take extra caution when workers are on site, follow the directions 
of traffic controllers and observe signage when travelling through the area. 

• On-street parking in the work area will be temporarily unavailable, with parking restrictions 
(bollards and traffic cones) installed in restricted parking areas the day before works. 

• The health and safety of the public and our workers is our primary concern. Heavy 
machinery and very hot products will be in use during the works. Please ensure all 
members of your household/workplace, particularly children, stay clear of the works area. 

• Some noise disturbance can be expected while the works are completed. 
 
Please note: the works are weather dependant and may not proceed in the event of inclement 
weather. Should the works need to be rescheduled, we will provide you with further notice.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact us on the details below:  
 

• Phone: 1300 103 456  

• Email: sa.asphaltenquiries@fultonhogan.com.au 
 
We appreciate your cooperation while we undertake these important works to improve your local 
roads.  
 
Kind Regards, 
Fulton Hogan Infrastructure Services  
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